Town of Frankfort Plan Commission

5/1/12 Minutes

The Town of Frankfort Plan Commission held its 72nd meeting May 1, 2012. Commission Chair Maureen Manore called the meeting to order at 6:04 p.m. 

Present were Manore; commission members Donna Gates, Curt Stine, Mike Krajniak, and Tina Bee.

Also present was Don Gisch.

1. Minutes from previous meetings

Curt Stine made a motion to accept the April 17, 2012 minutes. Tina Bee seconded.  The vote was unanimous to approve.

2. Citizens’ concerns

Mike Krajniak said Mike Roberts has sent a letter to Brad Anderson asking him to ask Greg Bechel to survey his mine for actual size.

3. Public Participation

A notice was placed in the Star Shopper  which was published on May 1st.  This notice informed the public that the Plan Commission was in the process of creating a zoning ordinance and welcomed public input.

4. Discuss Zoning

Curt Stine presented a list of areas of concern that he and Brcye Black had with the current draft of the zoning ordinance.  It was decided to examine the Town of Union’s zoning ordinance to see if there was language in it that could be used for our ordinance.  Curt Stine and Bryce Black will study this option and report back to the Plan Commission at the next meeting.
5. Upcoming meetings

The next regular monthly Town Board meeting will be Tuesday, May 15, 2012 at 7:30 pm. The next Plan Commission meeting will be Tuesday, May 22, 2012  at 6:00 pm.

6. Adjournment

Tina Bee moved to adjourn the meeting.  Curt Stine seconded, and the motion passed unanimously.  The meeting was adjourned at  6:45 PM.

Maureen Manore, Chair
